
MARCH NEWSLETTER  
BRANON HEAD START 

5123 Branon 
Dr. 

El Paso, TX 
79924 

(915)791-4931 

Office Hours: 

Monday - Friday  

8:00am - 4:30pm 

Center Manger 

Marcelina Meza 

(915)791-4930 

Family Service  

Worker 

Olivia Pacheco 

(915)791-4932 

Center Clerk 

Karla Urquiza 

(915)791-4931 

Bus Driver 

Nancy 
Castañeda 

Bus Moitor 

Cynthia Mar-
tinez 

Custodian 

Jazmin Gomez 

Teachers/ 
Teacher Assis-

tants 

Rm1. 

G. Enriquez(T) 

A. Hoffman(T) 

Rm2.  

O. Valles(T) 

S. Herrera(TA) 

RM 3.  

I. Armendariz
(T) 

R. Hernandez

Important Dates 

• 3/4-3/15– Spring Break 

• 3/20– Parent Meeting @ 9am  

• 3/29– Spring Holiday No 
School  

• 3/27– Spring/ Grad Pictures 

  

SPRING BREAK 

Spring Break will be March 4-15. 
Classes will resume Monday, March 
18th at our regular 
school schedule.  

PARENT MEETING 

Join us on Wednesday, 
March 20th at 9:00 am in 

the office for our next in person parent  
meeting. We will discuss upcoming 
events and other important  information. 
Hope to see you there! 

REMINDER 

Just reminder don’t forget to come to the office or 
contact FSW to update information for upcoming 
2024-2025 school year.  

SPRING/GRADUATION PICTURES 

Children will be taking Spring/Graduation pictures 
on Wednesday, March 27th. 
(Graduation pictures  will be only 
for Graduating child Don’t forget 
to smile! 

NOW ENROLLING for 2024-2025 School 
Year!! 

We’re now enrolling new students for 
the 2023-2024 school year.  Head 
Start is a federally funded program 

that is free to families who qualify.  If you’re 
interested in registering your child or know 
someone who is interested in our program, please 
stop by or call the office to schedule an          
appointment.  

NO SCHOOL 

There will also be No School on    
Friday, March 29th due to a Spring 
Holiday. Have a fun and safe break! 

FRIENDLY REMINDER: 

Don’t forget to SPRING your 
clocks forward on Sunday 
March 10, 2024. Daylight Saving Time 
begins.  


